
Nursery Newsletter 8.2.24 

Our Week 

 

We have had a very exciting week. We started the week with a trip to Sainsbury’s to search 

for different foods and collect some seeds to grow in our playground. We went to the nature 

garden and visited the chickens. We talked about what the chickens look like and had a peek 

at the little eggs the hens had laid. We have also learnt about Chinese New Year. We read the 

zodiac story and learnt about how Chinese people celebrate the new year. We made lanterns, 

drew Chinese symbols and we learnt a Happy New Year song.  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Songs of the Week 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Books this Half-Term 

 
 
    

Key Vocabulary 
 

This week we have been learning 

about Chinese New Year. This is 

the vocabulary that we having 

been teaching and using with the 

children. Please continue using this 

vocabulary at home with your child. 

 

 

Chinese New Year 

 

Church 

 

Mosque 

 

Temple 

 

 

 

 

Listening & Attention – Rhyming 

This week we have been making rhyming pairs with objects and seeing if we can spot the objects that 

do not rhyme.  

 

Home Challenge! 

Can you play a game of ‘odd one out’ at home?  Give your child three objects or pictures, two with 

names that rhyme and one with a name that does not. Ask your child to identify the ‘odd one out’: the 

name that does not rhyme. The children need to be familiar with the rhyming word families before 

they can use them in a game – spend time looking at the pictures and talking about the pairs. 

 

 

 



 

Things to remember… 

 
Key Dates: 

Friday 9th February – Tutorial Day (school closed to children) 

 

Monday 19th February – Children return to school 

 

Many thanks,  

The Nursery Team 

Ladybird – Olivia Howard & Nekay Lewin 

Butterfly – Anastasia Owusu, Jodie Speer & Samantha Baker 

Jaci Doherty working throughout both classrooms 


